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Information Quality, GS-GIO <infoqual@usgs.gov> Thu, Nov 19, 2015 at 

4:58 PM 
To: Kent Holsinger <kholsinger@holsingerlaw.com> 
Cc: ksgamma@westernenergyalliance.org 
Bcc: GS-GIO Information Quality <infoqual@usgs.gov>, Carolyn Reid <clreid@usgs.gov>, Corey Wells 
<cjwells@blm.gov>, Melanie Steinkamp <melanie_steinkamp@fws.gov> 

Good Evening Mr. Holsinger, 
 
This regards the August 12, 2015 and August 20, 2015 requests for reconsideration (submitted by 
your law firm on behalf of various Petitioners) to the combined U.S. Geological Survey (USGS), U.S. 
Fish and Wildlife (FWS), and Bureau of Land Management (BLM) response dated July 24, 2015, of 
which a copy is available 
at http://www.usgs.gov/info_qual/documents/Final_USGS_Response_signed072415.pdf).  
 
On behalf of the USGS, FWS, and BLM, I am notifying you that we are estimating a response or 
additional status update regarding your reconsideration requests will be sent to you by December 30, 
2015.  
 
We will also post this status email on each of the three Bureaus Information Quality Web pages for 
the record. 
 
Thank you for your patience. 
 
 
Regards, 
 
Carolyn 
 
______________________________ 
Carolyn Reid 
Policy Analyst 
U.S. Department of the Interior 
U.S. Geological Survey 
Office of Science Quality and Integrity 
703-648-5911 
clreid@usgs.gov 
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